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Friday 3rd May 2024 
  

  
Dear Parents,  
  
Year 4 Residential Experience, April 2025 – PGL Barton Hall  

The Learning Academy Partnership is committed to providing the children with a wide range of opportunities 
and experiences. Due to the huge benefits that residentials offer children, we are once again arranging an 
experience for Year 4 (current Year 3’s) in the Spring term of 2025. This will take place from Wednesday 2nd 
– Friday 4th April 2025. 
  
We are excited to be teaming up with Year 4 children from our partner school Ilsham Academy, who will be 
joining us on the trip. We know from experience how much the children love to meet and make friends with 
children from our wider school family.  
  
The children will be spending this time at PGL’s Barton Hall Adventure Centre here in Torquay. Barton Hall 
delivers a wide range of exciting and challenging activities which will help develop new skills and facilitate 
team building.  
  
We anticipate the total cost of this trip, which includes all activities, food and accommodation, being 
approximately £206.00 per child. Children entitled to free school meals will be able to attend at a discounted 
rate and a payment plan will be confirmed once we have a definite number of attendees. Please note that 
the deposit amount is the same for all children. 
  
If you would like your child to take part in this amazing opportunity, we require a non-refundable deposit of 
£35.00 by 3.00pm on Thursday 23rd May 2024 to secure your child’s place. 
  
Payments will need to be made via the My Child at School app. We are unable to accept cash but if you are 
experiencing difficulties with MCAS, we can accept payment by card through the office. Payments will go live 
on MCAS after 6.00pm today and can be found under Trips – Available Trips; just click to enroll and make a 
payment.  
  
Please also note that once paid, all monies are non-refundable, except in the event of cancellation by PGL.  
  
Places are allocated on a first come first served basis, and please be advised that we will be unable to add 
places at a later date. Once we have confirmed numbers, we will arrange instalment plans for the 
remainder of the balance. Please make the non-refundable deposit payment by 3.00pm on Thursday 23rd 
May if you would like your child to attend.  
  
We will arrange a parent meeting next academic year to explain more about the trip and the type of activities 
the children will be engaging in.  
  
Yours sincerely  
 

  
 
Mr. S Bone 
Head Teacher 


